OFFICE OF THE MAYOR ¢ ARLINGTON, TEXAS

WHEREAS, the Levitt Pavilion for the Performing Arts in Arlington celebrated its

opening night with more than 1,800 people on October 10, 2008 and their
success has continued to grow in both acts and supporters in the years
following; and

WHEREAS, members and guests of our community can enjoy free live music, ticketed
concerts and events in a safe, family-friendly environment that reaches all
ages from diverse backgrounds; and

WHEREAS, in 2019 the Levitt Pavilion hosted over 53 concerts which were attended
by more than 73,000 people from various countries, states and cities: and

WHEREAS, in 2020 the Levitt Pavilion hosted livestream and on lawn concerts
expanding the digital reach and relevance to music lovers nationally and
internationally and spearheaded Arlington’s designation by the Texas
Music Office as a Music Friendly Community; and

WHEREAS, the Levitt Pavilion with its new meeting space, the Levitt Center, will
continue to be a resource for Arlington to host and celebrate community;

WHEREAS, this year the Levitt Pavilion is celebrating its 13th season of free outdoor
concerts that include a wide range of artists and entertainment that not only
bridges music and the community but brings joy and camaraderie within
the American Dream City.

NOW, THEREFORE, I, W. Jeff Williams, Mayor of the City of Arlington, Texas, and on

behalf of the Arlington City Council, do hereby recognize April 27, 2021
as the

THE LEVITT PAVILION’S
13™ ANNIVERSARY

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, I have hereunto set my hand and caused the Seal of
the City to be affixed this 27" day of April in the year of Our
Lord two thousand and twenty-one.
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